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Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office and the 26th Judicial District Postpone Active Shooter Exercise 
 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – The Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office, in collaboration with the 
Mecklenburg County Court Security Committee, has postponed the Active Shooter Exercise 
scheduled for the afternoon of Friday, September 12, 2025, at the Mecklenburg County 
Courthouse. 
 
The Courthouse will remain open to the public the afternoon of September 12, 2025, for 
regular business. 
 
We appreciate your patience, flexibility, and understanding. While this important exercise will 
not take place on September 12, 2025, it will be rescheduled to ensure the continued safety 
and preparedness of court personnel and the public. A new date for the exercise will be 
determined and communicated once confirmed. 
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